WDCA
07/23/2008
MINUTES

Meeting called to order
Approval of the minutes

Guest: Dave Volz, Editor Observer

Officer Shaun Casey reviewed local crime

Bill Gantz gave presentation on new plan from City Hall regarding foreclosures.
City is working on Ordinance to help neighborhoods out where conditions are bad,
unsecure pools, unlocked doors. He will advise at next meeting.

Target is open

Old Business:

Coleen said we are still looking for members.
Terri contacted Independence Bay, they said they are interested

Still in discussion with Century Village, a few conflicts have come up

New Business

Parking was discussed

Deer Creek representative Gary Lother said they have private BSO. Parking is not a
problem for them.

Neighborhoods with traffic calming issues are suggested to petition the City.

Emailing of crime reports is working for everyone and was suggested to forward to all
residents once received.

COP needs volunteers, mentioned to please ask for volunteers at individual homeowner
meetings.

Observer Editor, Dave Volz asked suggestions for his paper.

Meeting adjourned



